Hemphill High School conducts mandatory
drug screening for all athletes, students
who are in extra curricular activities, and
students who drive a vehicle to school.
Initial drug testing will be taking place with
random screening to follow throughout the
year. If you have questions please give the
school principal a call.

Thanks,



